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Enclosures
17th September, 1965

Dear Sirs,

Motorship "CINDERELIA"

I enclose herewith for your information, a
copy of a telex message received from the Owners
of this ship on the 10th instant, together with
one of my reply.

It is possible that the transfer of Ownership
will take place at your Port, and I would therefore,
point out that the examination requested by the Owners
is analogous to a Docking Survey, and all repairs
considered necessary for confirmation of class until
the Special Survey is held in January next,will require
to be dealt with,

It should be noted that, in addition, the
Owners desire the deletion of existing conditions,
and with this in view, the outstanding conditions of
class as shown in SRL No., 241,should receive attention
at this time, including any unrecorded damage affecting
elassification, which is revealed at your Survey.

The Owners have subsequently asked whether
the vessel's class and Loadline Certificate could be
extended until the end of February in the event of
unforeseen delays during the present voyage to South
Africa and in this connection I would therefore draw
your attention to the attached telex received from
them on the 15th and conies of my reply by telex
yesterday and letter today.
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Copies of this letter and enclosures are
also being sent to the Surveyors at Rotterdam
in case the transfer takes place at their Port
instead of Antwerp.

Yours faithfully,

ce Aa

Assistant Clerk to the
Classification Committee.

The Surveyors,
ANTWERP




